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SCIENCE EDUCATION 
RESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT OFFICERS WANTED 

CONTINUING PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT OF SECONDARY SCIENCE TEACHERS 
 

Are you an experienced science teacher or a masters student in science 
education/science with a passion for communicating science in interesting 
ways and in the professional development of science teachers? 
 
If so, we would love to hear from you. We have a number of hourly-paid 
positions in science research & development in EPI*STEM National Centre for 
STEM Education at the University of Limerick [to a max of 7 hours per week]. 
 
We are working at the Centre to lead out an imaginative research and 
development project funded by the HEA Performance Fund with the intention 
of designing a number of relevant on-line CPD resources for science teachers, 
and a follow-up 2-day conference with science teachers in October 2022. 
 
For more information: Please contact Helen Fitzgerald, Executive 
Administrator, EPI*STEM, National Centre for STEM Education, University of 
Limerick by email Helen.Fitzgerald@ul.ie and 061-234786. See our website on 
http://www.epistem.ie and join our Twitter feed: @EPISTEM_UL 
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